
Creation of an Exception to the Kansas Open Records Act; HB 2476

HB 2476  amends the section of the Kansas Open Records Act (KORA) related to the 
unlawful use of names derived from public records.

The  bill  creates  an  additional  exception  to  the  general  prohibition  in  KORA against 
selling,  giving,  or  receiving  any  list  of  names and  addresses  from public  records  for  sales 
purposes.  The new exception  applies  to  lists  of  names and addresses derived from public 
records of the Secretary of State related to secured transactions under the Uniform Commercial 
Code.
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